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From: Hiram Ribbiett [etihiram@atlanticbb.net] ^ / u n ; 1 : £j

Sent: Tuesday, October 20,2009 6:06 PM !Mnn:a:iTMr y u - ,

To: EP, RegComments 5 / ^ X f i V v";" ru:

Subject: boiler regs

We don't need regulations on outdoor wood fired boilers, You have enough regulations on our freedom now.
Leave it alone. If a local municipality wants to zone them, then it is within their power. My tax dollars are
already way too much, and additional regulations will require more government spending to enforce, take more
personal freedom away, and simply aren't necessary. Why are you meddling in matters where there is no need?

Hiram C. Ribbiett, P.E.
149 Wassail Avenue
Johnstown, PA 15909

10/21/2009


